
Minnis Bay “Explorers”! 
 

1958 
Firemen to the Rescue 

 
This newspaper cutting was passed 
to us by an ex-fireman from 
Birchington – Bill Cox – which he had 
found in the archives of the 
Maidstone Fire Museum collection. 
 
It would appear that both the Diaz 
and the Campbell families were 
staying down in Minnis Bay on 
holiday, as neither family is listed in 
the Kelly’s Directory at that date. 
 
The date (3rd January 1958) seems a 
little odd, as there were not many 
holiday makers here at that time of 
year, although it was the Christmas 
holiday time.  If they were holiday 
makers, this makes their action more 
understandable, as they would have 
been unaware of the dangers of the 
cliffs and the fairly rapid rise of the 
tides against the cliff face. 


